CITY OF DANA POINT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
T R, i e

October 3, 2012
Dana Point Business Owner/Resident

SUBJECT: PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY REHABILITATION PROJECT

Dear Business Owner/Resident:

As you may be aware, the City of Dana Point will be re-constructing the roadway surface
of Pacific Coast Highway (PCH) between Niguel Road and Crown Valley over the next
couple months. This Notification is being provided to give you some important
information.

The City of Dana Point has contracted with All American Asphalt (Contractor) for the
resurfacing and/or reconstruction of PCH. Work includes replacement of concrete
sidewalk, construction of new disabled access ramps, asphalt repairs, pavement surface
replacement, and finish striping.

The daytime working hours will be Monday through Friday,. during non-commute times.
The City will also be doing some night work at the northerly end of the Project (PCH
between Pointe Monarch and Crown Valley) to avoid impacts to businesses/residents in
that area. We have placed notification signs on PCH, and expect construction to
commence on October 10".

We regret any inconvenience this work may cause you, and appreciate your cooperation
in allowing us to improve your City. [f you have any questions or need additional
information regarding this Project, please contact us:

Mailing Address: City of Dana Point
: Department of Public Works & Engineering Services
33282 Golden Lantern Street
Dana Point, CA 92629

Contact: Matthew Sinacori, City Engineer (949) 248-3574
Archie Rempher, Construction Manager (949) 248-3554

Thank you again for your assistance and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Matthew Sinacori, P.E.
City Engineer
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